
 

DURHAM COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
 

At a Meeting of Statutory Licensing Sub-Committee held in Council Chamber, Council 
Offices, Chester-le-Street on Thursday 24 May 2012 at 10.00 am 

 
 

Present: 
 

Councillor C Carr (Chair) 

 

Members of the Committee: 

Councillors K Holroyd, J Hunter and J Lee 
 
Apologies: 

An Apology for absence had been received from Councillor B Graham 
 
Also Present: 

Councillor J Lee (Substitute for Councillor B Graham) 
Applicant 
Sgt Robson (Durham Constabulary) 
Yvonne Raine (Acting Team Leader) 
Gill Proud (Legal Officer) 
 
  

1 Declarations of Interest  
 
There were no declarations of interest received. 
 

2 Minutes  
 

The Minutes of the Meeting held on 27 March 2012, were confirmed as a correct 
record and signed by the Chairman. 
 

3 Exclusion of the Public  
 

Resolved: 
 
That under Section 100 A (4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be 
excluded from the meeting for the following item of business on the grounds that it 
involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in paragraphs 1, 2, 3 
and 5 of Schedule 12A to the said Act. 
 

4 Application for a Personal Licence  
 
Consideration was given to the report of the Corporate Director, Neighbourhood 
Services which gave details of an application for a Personal Licence, a copy of 
which had been circulated (for copy see file of minutes). 
 



Members heard representations from the Police and the applicant before retiring to 
deliberate the application in private at 10.20 am. 
 
On returning at 10.45 am the Chair delivered the Sub-Committee’s decision. 
 
In determining the application, Members had considered the report of the Licensing 
Officer, Section 182 Guidance, Section 120 of the Licensing Act 2003 and the 
Council’s Licensing Policy, together with the verbal representations of the applicant 
and the Police. 
 
Resolved: 
 
That the application for a Personal Licence be granted. 
 


